
 P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario   N7T 7L6 

Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 

 
 

April 5, 2011 

 

Ms.  Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board, 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor, 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Re:  EB-2011-0043, Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater Power”) would like to participate in the 

above noted initiative.  We plan on attending the stakeholder meeting on May 12, 2011, and look 

forward to reviewing the staff discussion paper. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Leslie Dugas 

Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 

Phone:  519-337-8201 Ext 255 

Email:  ldugas@bluewaterpower.com 

 

mailto:ldugas@bluewaterpower.com

